
NOTICE OF TOWN MEETING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Architectural Review Board of the Town of East Hampton will 

hold a public meeting on April 23, 2020. Please note the new meeting time of 3pm.  

 

Due to public health and safety concerns related to COVID-19, the Architectural Review 

Board will not be meeting in-person.  In accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order 

202.1, the 3pm meeting on April 23, 2020 of the ARB will be held via videoconferencing, 

and a transcript will be provided at a later date. All individual applicants and/or their agents 

will receive information as to how they can participate in the meeting.  

 

The public can watch the meeting live on Local TV Channel 22, or from the Public Meetings 

link on the LTV website (https://www.ltveh.org). The public can watch the meeting on 

demand at a later date or time from the On Demand link on the LTV website. A transcript 

will be prepared of the meeting, and a copy shall be filed with the Town Clerk and placed 

upon the Town's website. Any written comments will be accepted by email to 

DHighsmith@ehamptonny.gov or by mail to ARB Clerk Derrick Highsmith, 159 Pantigo Road, 

East Hampton, New York 11937.  

 

Please check the meeting Agenda posted on the website for any changes to the instructions 

to access the virtual meeting, and for updated information.   

 

 


